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Dear Business Partner, 
 

There can be no compromise on quality at Pfleiderer, and quality includes sustainability. We must 

ensure we get maximum value from the wood we use, with minimum impact on the environment. 

That’s why we recycle repeatedly and source responsibly. 

Pfleiderer Deutschland GmbH and its production locations are certified under PEFC and under FSC® 
and is thus subjected to the associated regular external controls. 

Our certificates: PEFC DINC-PEFC-COC-001049, FSC TUVDC-COC-101049 and TUVDC-CW-101049 

Furthermore, we implement the requirements of the EUTR, UKTR and the Swiss timber regulation 

(HHV), which stipulate the implementation of a due diligence system to prevent the placing on the 

market of illegal timber or timber products. 

All chipboards and fibreboards, laminates, elements and special papers available from Pfleiderer 

Deutschland GmbH as PEFC- or FSC-certified products are subject to meet the strict requirements of 

Chain-of-Custody-certification described by PEFC and/or FSC.  

We commit and we strive, to the best of our knowledge and belief, not to procuring materials for our 

products that come from controversial or unacceptable sources. We thus exclude raw materials 

originating from 

 illegally harvested wood, 

 wood harvested in violation of traditional and human rights, 

 wood from forests in which high conservation values are threatened by management 

activities, 

 wood from forests being converted to plantations and non-forest use, 

 wood from forests in which genetically modified trees are planted 

 areas in which any of the ILO Core Conventions are violated. 

 

Please contact us if you have any further questions. 
 

We look forward to continuing our good working relationship in the future! 
 

Neumarkt, September 2023 

 

 

Simon Frank   Stefan Zinn 


